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Independence Airport 

FBO Manager 

 

Airport Board, 

Traffic:  
 Chem Air’s helicopter and pilot will be returning in March. 

Testing Center: 

 Test centers availability, Monday-Wednesday and Friday 8am through 4pm. 

 We administer 14 tests in December and 10 in January. 

 In December we had 3 people come in for I9 verification appointments and 10 in the month of 

January.  

Training: 

 While we have four instructors at KIIB, Taylor and Kade will be our main instructors in the next 

couple of months. 

 December, we had a total of 4 hours of flight instruction and 2.5 hours of ground training. 

 January, we had a total of 19 hours of flight instruction and 11.5 hours of ground instruction. 

 We have added Training Hub to Flight Schedule Pro, this allows students to see where they are in 

their training and what needs work. We have also updated avionics in most if not all aircraft. 

Instead of increasing aircraft rental price, which we have not done in 2-3 years. We have 

implemented a monthly membership fee. This system rewards and motivates those students who 

are frequent flyers. 



P&N Update 12/04/2024 

 This month we had our first accelerated multi engine training at KIIB. This pilot came to us all the 

way from Colorado. We have another accelerated multi engine student coming February 5th. We 

are expecting to see more of this training in the near future. 

Maintenance: 

 We are still offering a 15% discount to first-time maintenance customers. 

 This month our mechanics worked on overhauling one of our Cessnas engines, completed 

inspections and maintenance repairs on the rest of our fleet.  

 


